
EDITORIAL 

Few of our regular readers will have failed to notice that this issue of Glycoconjugate 
Journal is thicker than usual. The simple explanation is that, in addition to the usual 
papers on diverse aspects of glycoconjugate research, this issue contains Meeting 
Abstracts. 

The meeting in question is the 17th Annual Meeting of the (American) Society for Com- 
plex Carbohydrates, which is being organised by Alan D. Elbein and will take place in 
San Antonio, TX, USA on November 3-5, 1988. 
The Abstracts have not been reviewed by members of the Editorial Board of Glycocon- 
jugate Journal and thus the quality of the information printed is the sole responsibility 
of the authors and not this Journal. However, we feel that the Abstracts will give our 
readers a useful insight into the latest developments in glycoconjugate research in the 
USA. 
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